

GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

DATE OF MEETING: February 8, 2022

TITLE: Recognition of National Board Certified Teacher Recipients and Renewals

BACKGROUND:

National Board Certified Teachers (NBCT) are nationally recognized as being among the best teachers in the profession. This year, Amphitheater Public Schools is proud to recognize three outstanding teachers who have earned their certification and three who have renewed their certificates.

New Certifications

Lynn Thacker, Mesa Verde Elementary School Shawn Smith, Amphitheater High School Brian Donahue, Lulu Walker Elementary School

Renewed Certifications

Karyn Vick-Frantzikonis, Curriculum & Instruction Support Specialist Shelby Davis, Rio Vista Elementary School Kim Dickinson, Amphitheater High School

RECOMMENDATION:

This is presented for the Board's information and recognition.

INITIATED BY:

Michelle Valenzuela, Communications Director

Fodd A. Jaeger, J.D., Stroerintendent

Date: January 31, 2022